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As required in Part 12-Local Improvements of the new Local Governance Act, all property owners who 

will benefit from the improvements planned for Berkley Drive-Pine Glen to McAllister, Devere Road-Pine 

Glen to Montgomery, Orin Drive and Weir Drive were sent notices advising them of this Public Hearing 

and giving them the opportunity to submit a written objection by the deadline date of March 8, 2019. 

In addition to this public hearing, an Open House was held on Tuesday, February 12th, to discuss in more 

detail with residents the work to be completed and the local improvement process. Approximately 13 

people attended. 

One objection has been received from a resident of the Devere Road project, and one from Orin Drive, 

which is attached. This Public Hearing is for Devere Road-Pine Glen to Montgomery and Orin Drive, as 

according to the Local Government Act, if no written objections are received a Public Hearing is not 

required. 

 

Prepared by:  Annette Crummey 

 

 

 

 

 


